
You're Invited to Parents' Night Out! 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Parents' Night Out event! This is a perfect 

opportunity for you to enjoy a night off while your children have a fun and safe time with us. 

Details of the Event: 

• Date: Friday, March 10, 2023 

• Time: 6:00 PM - 10:00 PM 

• Location: [Your Childcare Facility Name] 

We will provide dinner, activities, and supervision for children ages 2-10. Please remember to 

send your child with their favorite pajamas and a cuddly blanket! 

RSVP: 

Please let us know by March 3rd if you can attend. You can respond by emailing us at [Your 

Email Address] or by calling [Your Phone Number]. 

We hope to see you there! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Childcare Facility Name] 


